
I am truly honoured and grateful to be named in the 2023 FS Power50, a list of the 50 most 

influential financial advisers in Australia for 2023, as recognised by the readers of Financial 

Standard and FS Advice - The Australian Journal of Financial Planning.  

I want to express my heartfelt thanks to my Lord for the guidance and blessings that have 

brought me to this point in my career. I would also like to extend my gratitude to those who 

nominated me, my valued clients, industry peers, family and friends, as well as my 

dedicated team, whose unwavering support and hard work have contributed significantly to this 

recognition. 

Being named in the Power50 is a testament to the collective efforts of all those who have been 

instrumental in shaping the future of the financial advice industry. It underscores the 

importance of actively participating in industry-based activities, engaging in community-based 

projects, and promoting the crucial role that financial advisers play in our country's socio-

economic future. 

I am humbled to be included among financial advisers who are dedicated to making a positive 

impact in our industry. This recognition inspires me to continue striving for excellence and to be 

a role model in the way I conduct my professional practice. 

Once again, thank you to everyone who has been a part of this journey. I am truly honoured 

and excited about the opportunities that lie ahead as we continue to shape the future of the 

financial advice industry together. #Power50 #FinancialAdvice #Influence 

Rejoice always, pray continually, give thanks in all circumstances; for this is God's will for you in 

Christ Jesus. (1 Thessalonians 5:15-18) 
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Dear Mamdouh, 

On behalf of Financial Standard, I would like to congratulate you on being named in the 
2023 FS Power50, recognising you as one of the 50 most influential financial advisers in 
Australia. 

Compiling the list involved several months of preparations, nominations, voting and vetting, but 
it was worth it. In the process, we were able to identify those who are joining the march towards 
better industry standards and professionalism. 

You can find out more in our annual 2023 FS Power50 Guide published this week, included in 
the latest edition of Financial Standard which is on its way to you now. 

Here is your certificate for being a member of the 2023 FS Power50. 

Above is the FS Power50 badge, which you can use in your email signatures. Click here to read the usage guidelines 
and click here to download a high-resolution image. We also invite you to look through the following: 

▪ Find your entry on the FS Power50 website.

▪ Download the e-book.

▪ Read our FS Power50 news article.

Congratulations once again and thank you for your participation. Join us on Twitter, LinkedIn, Facebook and Instagram and 
follow the conversation. 

Kind regards, 

Jamie Williamson 
managing editor 
Financial Standard 
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